



November 20, 2017

Dear Sergeant Wells and Captain April,

The students at CCS Sutton have been touched by your coming to visit our center. We enjoyed spending time with you. It was important for them to listen to you read, to learn about what troopers do to help the community, and for them to be reminded of their responsibility to be good citizens, even though they are young.

They loved racing with you, they loved the fact that they now are deputized and need to look out for each other and to help the community, too. The highlight of your visit was that our children learned that the officers in the field care about their safety; they care about each one of them. I couldn't be more pleased at the success of your visit.

We at Sutton thank you for your great service in keeping our community safe. You put yourself in harm's way every day. Please tell your families that we appreciate the sacrifice that they make for you to be able to serve.

With great respect and appreciation,

Vernell Whitney, M.I.T. Sutton Center Coordinator







Making a difference in the lives and families of young children within our communities.

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE. 2060 E Industrial Dr. Wasilla, AK 99654 Phone (907) 373-7000 Fax (907) 373-7020